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March 28, 2017

Dr. Lisa Walker
Faculty President
UNC Charlotte

Dear Lisa,

In accordance with the faculty policy concerning award of posthumous degrees, I am
forwarding a request from the Belk College of Business to award an undergraduate degree at the
Spring 2017 commencement:

Corey Flynt, Bachelor of Science in Business Administration
Major: Management

Concentration: Organizational Management

The justification for the awarding of the degree is attached. I endorse this request and
ask that it be considered for faculty approval at the next Faculty Executive Committee meeting.

F ptlin—

Joan F. Lorden
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Sincerely,

Attachment
ee: Steve Ott, Dean, Belk College of Business

David Woehr, Chair, Department of Management
Chris Knauer, University Registrar

The UNIVERSITY of NORTH CAROLINA at CHARLOTTE
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Memorandum
TO: Joan Lorden, Provost
FROM: Steve Ott, Dean of the Belk College of Business
DATE: March 28, 2017
RE: Recommendation to Award Posthumous Degree

In accordance with faculty policy, undergraduate students with 90 or more earned hours may be
recommended by the faculty of the College to receive a posthumous degree. Corey Flynt, a 24 year old
senior majoring in Management, was in good academic standing and had 106 earned hours at the time of his
death in early February.

The faculty of the Belk College of Business voted to support the request to award a Posthumous Degree to
Corey Flynt.

Therefore, I request that Corey Flynt be posthumously awarded a Bachelor of Science in Business
Administration degree, major in Management with a concentration in Organizational Management, at the
May 2017 commencement.

The UNIVERSITY of NORTH CAROLINA at CHARLOTTE
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